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Given how much Portland is in transition with right now with the charter reform and 

the transition to its own ranked choice system it seems prudent to see how the 

system works in Portland before implementing further. I am concerned in particular 

about the how hard it may be for new people running against incumbents that will 

have advantage on name recognition. Also, Portland, is going to have four 3rd place 

losers with equal voting rights and voices at every City council meeting. This seems 

like a very risky condition to continue experimenting with. 


